

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT WASHINGTON, D.C. 20410-0308

DIFFICE OF THE OBSERVAL COLUMN.

FEB 2 5 2000

Ms. Tanya M. Duncan
Director of Federal Regulatory and
Legislative Policy
Massachusetts Bankers Association
73 Tremont Street, Suite 306
Boston, Massachusetts 02108-3906

Re: HUD-1 Overtions

Dear Ms. Duncan:

This is in response to your letter sent to Mr. Rodrigo Alba, a staff attorney in my office, dated October 29, 1999, attaching frequently asked questions by your members relating to the HUD-1 form. Enclosed are HUD's responses which address the questions in the same order identified in your letter.

I trust this is responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Kenneth A. Marbison Assistant General Compsel GSE/RESPA Division

Enclosure

cc: Gail W. Laster, General Counsel